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 68 days until 2016 Lantern Parade
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Dear parent, carer, pupil, friend of our school,


 	Well done to our Y5/6 football team who came joint third in the Stockton North/Central tournament at North Shore School last Monday. Losing only one game out of 5 this was a very creditable performance with Dylan Grey who ran himself into the ground, being very clearly The Player of the Day. 


On Wednesday our Y5/6 Tigers football team played against 2 teams at Caldicotes Primary School in Middlesbrough. A good team performance led to a win and a draw for the team. After an outstanding and consistent display Anthony Birdsall was chosen as The Player of the Day.


So Wednesday’s CHRISTMAS FAYRE is getting very close. Just a few days left to clear out the cupboards at home and to send things in for the different stalls and to buy your tickets for the big raffle draw. The first prize Hamper is looking absolutely brilliant and will make a great addition to any families Christmas.


If you are entering the Great Tilery Bake Off please send your food items in on the morning of the Fayre in a labelled container. They will be judged by the school council just prior to the Fayre with the winners being announced towards the end of the Fayre.


On Thursday our Y3/4 football team will be playing Caldicotes Primary School at home with the kick off being at 3.15pm. Well done to Ryan Grey who has been chosen as captain of the team.   Hope to see you at the Fayre.


Best wishes J.P.Repton


















































FOOTBALL MATCH


On Wednesday we went to Caldicotes School in Middlesbrough and played two games. We won one and drew in the other.





The first one we won 2-1 with Liam Higgins scoring both goals. Then in the next game it was 1-0 but when Josh Wilson came on, he scored ending the game 1-1. Everyone really enjoyed it!


By Josh & Grace – Y6








CLUBS


Clubs are going really well in school at the moment and there are plenty of activities to choose from!





We have Dance Fusion on a Monday as well as Good Grub Club and Mosaic Club.





On a Tuesday lunchtime there is a KS1 football Club.





Each Wednesday lunchtime some of our Y6 pupils attend clubs where they play games and learn to draw and generally relax and chill out!





On a Thursday after school we have Netball, Lego Club, Girls Futsol, Recorders and Computer Club. Guitar practise is also on a Thursday during lunchtime and each Friday after school we have our Football Practise.

















BULB PLANTING


Last week, some children helped Sarah from the Groundwork Team to plant bulbs over in the courtyard opposite the school field.





Groundwork are an organisation who help people and other organisations to make positive changes in their area and to be greener and take care of the area in which they live or work.





ATTENDANCE - 16/11/15 –20/11/15








Class�



%�



Position�
�
Mrs Pickering�
98.6%�
1st





1st�
�
Mrs Roberts�
97.9%�
2nd


�
�
Mrs Fender�
97.5%�
3rd


�
�
Miss Gent�
97.4%�
4th�
�
Miss Shildrick�
96.3%�
    5th�
�
Miss Prince�
95.5%�
6th�
�
Mrs Robson�
95.3%�
7th�
�
Mrs Fearn�
94.8%�
8th�
�
Mrs Hodgson�
93%�
9th�
�
Miss Henderson�
92.3%�
10th�
�
Miss Hunt�
92.3%�
10th�
�





















CHRISTMAS PHOTOGRAPHS


This year we will be taking Christmas class photographs that will be available for sale as Christmas cards. 





We will be taking the photos this Monday 30th November. We have some Christmas hats for children to wear but if you have any Christmas clothes and accessories (please do not feel under pressure to buy something new) please send them in for your child to wear for the picture. 





There will samples of the card available at the school Christmas fair for you to order. Please let staff in the office know if you don’t want your child to be photographed.
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